
 
BOROUGH OF OAKLYN 
POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 
JOB ANNOUNCEMENT: 
 
SCHOOL CROSSING GUARD 
 
The Borough of Oaklyn is currently accepting applications for the position of School 
Crossing Guard in order to establish an eligibility list for current & future vacancies. We 
are seeking energetic, enthusiastic, and hard working individuals for this very important 
position. 
 
Applicants must be a citizen and resident of the State of New Jersey, be of sound body 
and good health, have good moral character and cannot have been convicted of any 
criminal offense involving moral turpitude. 
 
Beginning Wednesday, August 17, 2022, applications can be obtained from the police 
department records division between the hours of 9:00 am and 7:00 pm Monday to 
Friday. All applications and resumes must be submitted by Friday, August 26, 2022. 
Qualified candidates will then be given instructions on the next step in the hiring 
process.  The department will only be accepting applications and resumes in person. No 
telephone calls or meetings will be conducted at this time 
 
Borough of Oaklyn is an equal opportunity employer. 
 


